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TODDLER ROOM 


We are very excited to be starting a 
new year in the Toddler Class!  We are 
continuing with our ABCs and have 
learned all the way up to the letter R!  
After we finish the alphabet, we will 
be learning about colors and shapes.  
We enjoy making many arts and crafts 
including painting, fingerpainting, 
Do-A-Dot, and more!  We enjoy 
listening to Story Time, and we will be 
starting with our Montessori Work 
Cycle very soon.  2020 was a wild year 
with many unexpected surprises, but 
we have high hopes for 2021!


Smiles,  

Ms. Lindsay, Ms. Jewellery and Ms. 
Paw Soe



 

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1


Back in the swing of things in this new year! 
We have welcomed a few friends to our classroom and 
also say goodbye as they move up to to Ms. Jen and 
Mr. Will’s class! We have been talking about how it’s a 
new year and reviewing our months. We also learned 
about Martin Luther King Jr. and why we got Monday 
off from school! We try to get outside and enjoy fresh 
air as much as possible. Hopefully the weather warms 
up soon! Until then please bring layers for all degrees!


With so much love,


Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2


	 Happy New Year, friends! We are having a wonderful 
2021 so far. We have been learning about important people 
who were born in January like Martin Luther King, Jr. and 
Benjamin Franklin. 


We have also been talking about all the different types of 
transportation, from cars and airplanes to rocketships and 
submarines! We read Goodnight Little Blue Truck! and Last 
Stop on Market Street and colored pictures of different 
vehicles. 


We have been enjoying the winter weather, even though it’s 
caused some chapped hands and faces! Please feel free to send 
gloves, hats, and even chapstick and lotion if needed. Stay safe 
and warm!


With love,


Ms. Jen




CONTACT US:


103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510


919-869-7368 


Montessoriacademync.com


Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com


Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


Happy new year friends and family!


Hope everyone has had a good start to this new year. 
In Ch 2-1 we're starting anew with reviewing rules and 
behaviors at school. We are reminding children that 
their friends are here as well, and that they need to 
watch out for others as well as share with them. We'll 
be deciding soon the class name for 2021. Last year we 
were Donuts. Let's see if it sticks this year.


We've learned about Martin Luther King, Benjamin 
Franklin, and will soon be learning about Mozart. We 
also discussed that America has a new president and 
that he is our 46th President. We’ve practiced 
counting to 31 on the calendar. See if they can count to 
46!


Winter is still here, so make sure your children are 
well equipped for the weather and that their extra 
clothes are winter clothes as well. Next month we'll be 
discussing love and how we can show our love by 
being kind and thoughtful. We are happy to have Lena 
having her 5th birthday with us. Thank you all for 
being in your children's lives.


With gratitude, 

Mr. Will and Ms. Kuku
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